Limited-Time $400 Rebate on Attic and
Above Grade Wall Insulation

DTE Energy is excited to offer an increased rebate on above grade wall and
attic insulation installs. The rebate will be temporarily increased from $125 to
$400, starting Aug. 1 through Dec. 1, 2024. No promo code is needed.

Please note:
e All applications must be received by Dec 15. 2024
® Promotion is available through DTE's Insulation and Home Performance
programs. Standard program eligibility qualifications apply.

Thank you for your continued support of the DTE Insulation and Home
Performance programs! Please contact the account advocate team or your
account manager with any questions about these requirements.

Thank you,

DTE Energy Efficiency Team
855.539.1906
mydteprogram@icf.com
Michiganrebates.com

ICF | 1 Energy Plaza | Detroit, MI 48226 US

Unsubscribe | Update Profile | Constant Contact Data Notice

¢ Constant
Contact

Try email marketing for free today!


https://dteenergy.com/insulation
mailto:mydteprogram@icf.com
mailto:mydteprogram@icf.com
https://michiganrebates.com/
http://www.constantcontact.com/legal/about-constant-contact
http://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=ROVING&nav=1bc161c0-6ce6-4b5f-ad5a-2802c5388fbc

